
 

February 19, 2025 

 

RE: REMINDER: Fire Recovery Resources and Support Event for L.A. Care Providers and Staff 

 

Dear Healthcare Partners, 

 

The devastating Palisades and Eaton fires have significantly impacted our community, destroying nearly 

50,000 acres and 15,000 structures while severely disrupting essential services including healthcare delivery 

and infrastructure. The Los Angeles County Medical Association (LACMA) reports that hundreds of 

healthcare professionals, including physicians, advanced practice clinicians, and their staff, have been 

displaced by these disasters. 

 

To support our medical community, LACMA has developed a comprehensive online resource toolkit 

(ladocs.org), available to both LACMA members and non-members. This toolkit provides essential 

information on practice rebuilding, sustainability strategies, patient communications, and additional recovery 

resources. 

 

The event is completely free, including parking, childcare, food, and beverages. 
 

Fire Recovery and Resource Fair Details: 

Date: Sunday, February 23rd, 2025 

Time: 10:00 AM - 2:00 PM 

Address: Collins and Katz Family YMCA (West LA) 

   1466 S. Westgate Avenue, Los Angeles, CA 90025 
 

The fair will feature representatives from key organizations including: 
 

Federal, State, and Local Agencies: 

• Federal Emergency Management Agency (FEMA) 

• Small Business Administration (SBA) 

• California Department of Insurance 
 

Industry Experts: 

• American Institute of Architects 

• Los Angeles Builders Association 

• Building Industry Association of Southern California 

• Home Showcase Consultants 

 

Additional Support Services: 

• Mental health professionals 

• Financial advisors 

• Banking representatives 
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• Legal counsel 

• Risk management specialists 

• Insurance advocacy groups 

 
Let Us Help 

If you or your staff have been affected by the fires and would like support, please RSVP at www.ladocs.org.  

For questions about resources, event details, or additional needs not addressed at the February 23rd event, 

please contact: gustavo@ladocs.org.  

 

We remain committed to coordinating our efforts with L.A. County and the City of Los Angeles response 

teams to support our healthcare community during this challenging time. 

 

 

Kind regards, 

 

L.A. Care Health Plan  
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